
From: GERALD HARDISTY <gehardisty@yahoo.com>  
Sent: Monday, July 20, 2020 4:55 PM 
To: Zoning <zoning@andoverct.org> 
Subject: 12 Webster Lane Statement of Intent 

 

Mr. Hallisey, 
 
Please consider this note our Statement of Intent concerning 12 Webster Lane. 
This parcel is about 3.6 acres, a bit bigger than many of the surrounding parcels.  It is 
my clients intent to divide the parcel into 2 lots. No further development is intended, nor 
would be feasible. 
 
The smaller lots resulting from the split would still be compliant with the current planning 
and zoning regulations. 
 
Respectfully Yours, 
   
 

Gerald E. Hardisty, P.E., L.S. 

Civil Engineering Services, LLC. 

203 Boston Hill Road 

Andover, CT 06232 

Phone # (860) 742-0364 

 

mailto:gehardisty@yahoo.com
mailto:zoning@andoverct.org

